
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Thank you so much for 
engaging in the home 
learning we send you 
each week. Please    
remember to upload 
photos onto your child’s 
profile on Class Dojo so 
we can see the super 
work they have been 
doing at home.  

 

We would also like to 
remind you that children 
should be reading their 
reading book at home 
daily. Please record 
when you have read 
with them in their green 
reading record.  

Active Travel 

As the weather starts to 
improve we are hoping 
that more children will 
walk or use their    
scooters to travel to 
school. If you do need to 
travel by car, then 
please park the car on 
another road and walk  
the rest of the distance 
to school. This is good 
for mental well being, 
health, learning and also 
for the environment. 
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The Reception team 

 

 Peacock Class— 

Mrs Vyas (Phase leader) , Mrs 
Megha and Mrs Jameel 

 Flamingo Class— 

Mrs Oana, Mrs Karia and Mrs 
Serban 

 Penguin Class— 

Mrs Parekh and Miss Patel 

  

Other support: Mrs 
Gadher,Mrs Almeida and Mrs 
Jethani       

 

Half Term Holiday 

 

Monday 12th February—
Friday 16th February. 

 

Children return to 
school: 

Monday 19th February 

 

Friday 23rd February 

Please note that school 
will be closed for     
children  due to the 
parents meetings. 

 

Parents Meetings: 

23rd Feb 11.30—6pm  

Please book  your one 
to one appointment via 
the Weduc App. 

 

Dates for your diary 

We would like to say ‘Well Done’ to the following children who have impressed staff by 

demonstrating the disposition of  being a Sensible Squirrel at school.  

Peacock Class                          Flamingo Class  Penguin  Class 

      

Congratulations! 

Reminder about School 
Uniform: 

Please remember that your 
child should come into school 
wearing their full school    
uniform every day. This 
should be black or grey 
school trousers, a white polo 
shirt, grey sweatshirt or     
cardigan and black school 
shoes.  

The school set high expecta-
tion regarding school uniform 
so children should not be 
coming into school wearing 
jogging bottoms or jeans from 
reception.  

 

Sensible Squirrel 

 

Please encourage your 
child at home to display the 
learning dispositions of a 
Sensible Squirrel: 

 I am resourceful. 

 

 I try to find things out 
for myself.  

 

 I have the confidence 
to ask great         
questions. 

 

 

 

 

 

Bogdan 

For accessing          
resources without the 
help of a grown up. 

Naomi 

For working             
independently in the 
classroom and using 
resources sensibly.  

Emima 

For knowing where to 
find the resources he 
needs and where to put 
them away.  

http://www.stjohnswimborne.dorset.sch.uk/rrs
http://www.google.com/imgres?biw=1301&bih=584&tbm=isch&tbnid=v47EE6kmnhFNqM:&imgrefurl=http://openclipart.org/detail/90163/cartoon-squirrel-mike-sm1-by-anonymous&docid=alUaGZGWluJ2OM&imgurl=http://openclipart.org/image/2400px/svg_to_png/90163/cartoon_squirrel

